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2nd Year Review Process 

Towards the end of the curate’s second year curates undergo a review with the MSD Officer. 

The purpose of the review is to: 

 Identify the key areas of growth and development in ministry of the curate through the 
curacy 

 Reflect on the curate’s formation in the light of the CofE Formation Criteria 

 Identify areas requiring particular attention, planning or support through the third year 
of curacy 

 Deal with any other matters relevant to the curacy raised by the Curate, the TI or the 
MSD Officer 

The appointment for the review is arranged by the Curate Training Administrator and involves 
both the Curate and their Training Incumbent.  

There are three conversations that form the review: 

1. The Curate with the MSDO:  

2. The TI with the MSDO 

3. The TI and Curate with the MSDO 

Following these conversations the MSDO writes a report on the Curate which, as appropriate, 
will shape the Curate’s third year training priorities. The aim is to ensure that the training 
process has offered the necessary and relevant training opportunities for the curate to be able 
to satisfy the formation criteria by the end of the curacy.  

A draft of the report will be sent to the curate for comment.  

The report is copied to: The Bishop, the TI and the Year Tutor.  
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